
FRIENDS OF THE LANDFILL     MEETING MINUTES            

        October 25, 2024  

 ____________________________________________________________________________ 

1.  CALL TO ORDER  

The Friends of the Landfill Committee met on October 25, 2024 in city council chambers and via 
teleconference.  Chair Paul Liedberg called the meeting to order at 10:05 AM.  

2.  ROLL CALL  

Committee members present included:   

Sue Flensburg 
Paul Liedberg 
Janet Dieckgrafe 
Jayne Bennett 
Carole McMurray 
Mark Lisac 
Deb McLean 
 
Guests Present:  
 
Anders Johnson, Dillingham Landfill 
 
A quorum was established. 
 
3.  APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
  
Motion by Carole, second by Sue to approve agenda.  Passed by unanimous consent. 
 
4. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Motion by Mark and second by Carole to approve minutes of August 30, 2024.  Passed by 
unanimous consent. 
 
5.  OLD BUSINESS 
 

A. Project Updates 
 
1. Aluminum can recycle 

 
Sue updated the committee on the status.   
-Waiting word on the revenue amount from shipping aluminum in late September. 
-Jayne will talk to The Sea Inn about directing their aluminum cans for recycling. 
-Crushing continues on a regular basis.  
   



6.  NEW BUSINESS/DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
No new business or other discussion items. 
   

7.  REPORT FROM PUBLIC WORKS ON ANY LANDFILL UPDATES FOR THE  
     COMMITTEE 

 
Anders Johnson briefed the committee initially and Phil B arrived at about 10:30 to add 
to the discussion.  The following points were covered. 
-The cell has been covered. 
-The metal pile has been cleaned up for better access. 
-The fence around the wood pile is being addressed. 
-Anders attended landfill operator training which included training on removing freeon.  
Equipment is on hand to do this. 
-Groundwater testing is done and awaiting results. 
-The new permit for landfill operations is in the final stages of issuance and is expected 
soon. 
-There is some latitude in what projects are undertaken with the federal landfill grant.  
FOL will compile a list of recommendations which will be transmitted to Phil by mid- 
November. 
-Discussion about glass crushing.  This of interest to the city but not on the top of the 
priority list at this time.  Several committee members further pursuing this idea. 
-Discussion about taking in used furniture that can be made available to the public.  
Lacking an adequate place to do this, there is no movement on this project. 
 

8.  PUBLIC COMMENTS  
 
 None 

 
9.  COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS 
 

Janet:  Agreed that it would be good to store used furniture and make it available to the 
public. 
Jayne:  Thanked Sue and others for their work on aluminum can recycling. 
 

10. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting adjourned at 11:05 AM. 
 
    Approved xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
 
 
    /s/ Paul Liedberg, Chair 
        


